Daily Announcements
October 8, 2019
 
No School: Tomorrow (Wednesday) is a holiday, there is no school.
Art Club: The first Art Club is today (Tuesday) for any interested 7th and 8th grade student. Join Dr. Alexander from 2:45 to 3:45 in room 050. Make sure you bring or have turned in, your permission slip.
Math Club: 8th grade Math Help Club is canceled for today (Tuesday). We will start back up on Thursday in room 279 right after school.
Math Club: Attention all 6th-grade students. Every Tuesday and Thursday, the Math Club meets in Mrs. Barber's classroom, room 229 from dismissal to 3:20. If you want to get help with your homework or have a question about math, this is the club for you!
6th Grade Football: Anyone interested in the intramural 6th-grade football league should hand their form in by Friday, October 11th. All forms should be handed into the bin outside Mr. Brocklesy's room 11. If you need a form, there are extras in the bin.
PE Attire: Attention all students: Please start bringing LAYERS to gym class: Sweatshirts, sweatpants, jackets, and hats. All classes are expected to be going outside for gym.
Book Donations: For the next few weeks, we will be collecting non-religious and non-holiday books for children in need. Bring in board books, picture books, and children's chapters books! Please drop them off in Ms. Stump's room 188. The deadline is October 18th. Any donation helps!
7th Grade Boys' Soccer: This past Friday the 7th Grade Boys Soccer Team defeated Strath Haven 6 - 0. Great defensive effort by the whole team for the shut out. Ethan Horowitz, Grant Zborowski, Blake Riley, Max Hiatt, and Will Hasbrouck all scored goals for the team. Yesterday, the team fought a tough battle against Valley Forge and finished with a win 3 - 2. Adam Porreca, Jack Lacey, and Braeden Wherry each scored a goal.
Volleyball: The 7th and 8th-grade Girls volleyball teams traveled to Beverly Hills Middle School yesterday and defeated a very persistent team of girls. The Haverford girls played well on offensive and defense. Way to go girls.
H-Pride: The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is an H-Pride string backpack. In order to receive this incentive, write your full name and homeroom teacher ‘s name on the back of your H-PRIDE card. Place your card in the bins located in the library. You will receive your backpack in homeroom within the week.
Found: A retainer was left in the library after 8th grade lunch on Friday. The key was found outside and an external battery backup was found in the hallway. If any of these items are yours, please stop in the tech office to reclaim it.
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